Walmsley CE Primary School

Blackburn Road, Egerton, Bolton BL7 9SA Tel: 01204 332650 Email: office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk



Headteacher: Mrs Joanna Atherton

Dear Parents/ Carers,

We are pleased to announce our upcoming Hedgehog Woodland sessions for the Autumn Term. We will need parent/ carer volunteers to help with these sessions. If you are able to help assist your child's class please contact the school office: office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk All children must dress for the weather, and please bring wellies in a named carrier bag. The morning sessions will take place at 9.30am to 11.30am, afternoon sessions will take place from 1.15pm to 3.15pm.

Please see details for each class:

- Year 1 Simmonds Tuesday 23rd Sept AM
- Year 1/2 Rashford Tuesday 23rd Sept PM
- **Reception Tuesday 30th Sept AM**
- Year 3 Attenborough Tuesday 30th Sept PM
- Year 2 Farah Tuesday 7th October AM
- **Year 6 Thunberg Tuesday 7th October PM**
- Year 4 Nightingale Tuesday 14th October AM
- Year 3/4 Moore Tuesday 14th October PM
- **Year 5 Curie Tuesday 21st October AM**
- **Year 5 Turing Tuesday 21st October PM**
- **Reception Tuesday 4th November AM**
- Year 6 Yousafzai Tuesday 4th November PM

Many thanks













Resilience Trust

Aspiration

Love